
Date: Wed, Feb 26, 1997 11 :40 AM EDT 
From: Nathan44 
Subj: Re: funeral flowers 
To: IRHall 

Dear Mom, 

I heard about Doug's father's death from Sherlene on e-mail, yesterday. 
Please include Barry and myself in donations for flowers. Nancy and Doug 
have really had a rough year or two, haven't they? 

Were Doug and his Dad close? It's sometimes even worse if you are 
somewhat estranged from your parents as you have so may feelings about 
what might have been when death comes. Let me know how much we owe 
you! 

What's happening to Tracy with his housing? Has he been able to find a 
rental? I hate to ask him as it can be so discouraging if people keep 
asking and you haven't had any luck dealing with your problems. He keeps 
in pretty good touch with me on e-mail, but because our computer was 
down for almost two weeks, I feel a little detatched from what is going 
on out there. I did get the news about his trip to Mexico. I'm hoping that 
he'll start to see some benefit from the medication as time passes. Still, 
it can't be easy not having a local source for medication. I hope he can 
work something out so he doesn't have to go down there every three 
months! 

We're all fine and dandy here. Thanks for the birthday check. I used it to 
get a good haircut in January. It's almost time for me to get it trimmed 
up again. I think I'll get a new perm first. It always looks better if you 
cut it after it's permed. 

We understand you have a ticket you need to use before April. Why don't 
you go see Liz, or come and see me. You can help me decided on what to do 
with my Master Bedroom area as far as colors and carpeting, etc. We've 
decjded to get to work on that space at long last. Course at the rate I get 
around to things these days we'll probably get it done next year sometime. 

~ 
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